Dear Madam, dear Sir,
the date of conference “People, Buildings and Environment 2005” is coming. We would like to invite you kindly once more again.

The conference will take place in the campus of Faculty of Civil Engineering – Brno University of Technology, Žižkova street 17, 4th floor, room 172.

Please, see detailed conference program in attached file to the email. You can find these information on http://www.fce.vutbr.cz/ekr as well.

You can use PC with data-projector, overhead projector or flipchart during the presentation of your paper.

We are looking forward to meet you.

Organization support

Ing. Jana Nováková
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